Dear John,

As of 8/31/2022, I will need to resign from the board, as I have accepted a temporary position as a substitute teacher for Pullman Community Montessori. This position will last through the end of October 2022.

Once I am no longer needed to fill this temporary opening, I would very much like to be considered once again for a board position.

On 9/12/2022, I will open the committee meeting for the Leadership Support and Evaluation Committee as a committee member, not as a board member. The work completed so far by the LSEC was completed before I began my teaching position as PCM. At the meeting today I will pass on the responsibilities of completing the memo and reporting to the full board to you, John Cassleman, to avoid any conflict of interest.

I will resume my membership in LSEC as an active participant if and when I am reinstated as a board member.

Thank you for your time. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Bev Wolff